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Note from the Chair for the Steering Group Meeting on 30 November, 2016 

Dear colleagues,  

We will start our next Steering Group meeting by looking back at the successful Advocacy Workshop 

in Mexico and the Chief Economists Workshop in Vancouver before looking ahead into the future 

and discussing the draft agenda of the 2017 Annual Conference in Porto. The Portuguese 

Competition Authority managed to put together a full agenda including plenary and breakout 

session topics. This must have been quite a challenging task and it is very much appreciated as it 

allows the Steering Group to get involved at this early stage.  

The next agenda item is directly linked to the ICN events: The Operational Framework Working 

Group will present its discussion paper on the financing of ICN events. 

Based on the recent Change Committee meeting held on 23 November, we will decide on the 

proposals presented by the Implementation Topic Team and the New Work Topics Team.  

Finally, the OECD Liaison will provide an update on the OECD activities.  

I am looking forward to seeing you next week.  

With best regards, 

Andreas Mundt 


